Sent: 30/01/2022 10:04:11 AM
Subject: DA 2021/1069

| am the owner of 150 Hudson Parade Clareville

| have been writing to the council now for 3 years about the maintenance of the collapsed sea
wall at 148 Hudson Parade Clareville.

The council have done nothing but obfuscate and mislead.A wire fence put up to protect the
public over 2 years ago is a joke. It is an eyesore and provides no protection.Sediment runs
into Pittwater. So much for the councils so called concern for the environment.

Multiple complaints result in no action and no response. | note my email of 22 January 2021
remains unactioned.

When are you going to fix this up.

Rosemary Schonell



